



4 November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Notice of OFSTED inspection

I am writing to inform you that we have just been notified this morning that we will be inspected by Ofsted during the next two days (Tuesday 5 November and Wednesday 6 November 2024).

We are looking forward to welcoming the inspectors into our school and showing them how fantastic our school and students are. We are incredibly proud of our students who are a credit to the school and we are sure that the inspectors will be impressed too.

As you know, at King Edward's we strive for excellence in all that we do, whether supporting our students reaching their academic potential, providing high quality enrichment opportunities and the very best pastoral care and support.

During the two days, inspectors will be speaking to students, staff and governors. They will be visiting a whole range of different lessons and observing the day to day running of our excellent school.

Further detail about the inspection is provided by Ofsted in another letter that will follow this one. Within the Ofsted information you will be invited to provide parent feedback via a questionnaire link.

Your child will also be invited to provide feedback to Ofsted. This will be sent to your child via their school email, please encourage your child to complete this questionnaire.

We look forward to a positive and productive two days and thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Ms C Savage Headteacher

